RECEIVED

2017 JUN 15 PM 12: 02

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE MANHATTAN BEACH, CA

Marc R. Hustvedt 1160 10th St. Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

June 14, 2017

City of Manhattan Beach & City Council 1400 Highland Ave. Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Dear City of Manhattan Beach & City Council:

It is with a heavy heart that I must submit my resignation from the Manhattan Beach Library Commission, as I have accepted a job offer in New York City and have begun moving my family out to me in New York.

I have deeply enjoyed my time serving on the Commission and working with City staff, residents, Library staff and my fellow Commissioners in helping lay out a very thoughtful work plan for how the Commission can truly best serve the community. Thank you for appointing me to this honor and I regret that life's sometimes unexpected adventures have taken me away before finishing out my term.

I am sad to depart but know that the community is in good hands and I look forward to following the work of the Commission from afar. My wife and I are still keeping ownership of our house in Manhattan Beach and will hopefully return at some point to rejoin the community.

I wish you all the best and thank you again for having me on Commission.

Sincerely,

Marc Hustvedt

--- 82F1A62A4E0C4C2...

Marc R. Hustvedt